Nahaa Dehé Dene Band
GENERAL DELIVERY, NAHANNI BUTTE, NT, XOE ONO
Phone (867) 602-2900 Fax (867) 602-2910 Email: chief.nbdb@gmail.com

February 22,2016

Ms. Kate Mansfield and Mr. Simon Toogood

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre

Box 938, 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Sent by e-mail

Re: NDDB comments on the Board’s draft Terms of Reference for Selwyn’s proposed
Howards Pass Access Road

Dear Ms. Mansfield and Mr. Toogood,

On behalf of NDDB, I would like to thank the Board and the Board’s staff for their thoughtful
consideration of NDDB’s comments on the proponent’s proposed terms of reference. The
proponent’s thorough draft reflected SCML'’s previous and consistent communications with
NDDB'’s leadership, community members and advisors. The Board’s additions, meanwhile,
have addressed most of our outstanding concerns.

We look forward to continued communications and collaboration throughout the duration
of the environmental assessment.

Regards,

f/czb /‘ L

Chief Peter Marcellais
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